
Helping People Discover & Enjoy New Life in Christ

WORSHIP GUIDE  
Sunday, October 15, 2023

10:30 AM  
Do not be anxious about anything, but in
everything by prayer and supplication with
thanksgiving, let your requests be made
known to God. Philippians 4:6

Prayer Request

Person Making the Request

          Guest request

May we share this with your church
family during our weekly prayer time?
               
               Yes                       No

Prayer Request

Each week, one of First Baptist’s deacons is “on call”
to assist our Pastor. If you have an emergency, a
prayer request, or other need and cannot reach the
Pastor, our Deaon-on-Call is also available to
minister to our church family. Mayford Ownby is the
Deacon this week.  Cell: (865) 414-9915

9:15 am, Life Groups & Prayer Time

Tuesday

WEEKLY SCHEDULE:
Sunday

10:30 am, Worship Service 

7:00 am, Men's Prayer Meeting
6:00 pm, Community Choir Rehearsal

Wednesday
5:00 pm, Bible Study
6:00 pm, Choir Rehearsal

Thursday
8:00 am, Kingdom Culture Homeschool Group

Attendance
Weekly Life Groups: 69
AM Worship: 137
YouTube: 338
Facebook: 59

Offering 

Online receipts:   $   593.73

                 Total:      $5,345.21

WORSHIP STATISTICS for (10/08/2023):

General Budget:  $4,749.59

Designated:        
         Office Fund: $       1.89

to First Baptist Church!
Welcome 

Good morning on this beautiful day that the
Lord has made! We're so glad you decided to

worship with us. We hope you are blessed
today as we worship our Lord together. 

Whether you are a guest, member, or
regular attendee, please take a moment and

complete the attached Connect Card and
drop it in the offering plate. 

If you are looking for a church home, we
invite you to consider joining our church

family as we serve Him.

Lord,                     our Lord, 
               how majestic is your name    
      throughout the earth!
                                                 Psalm 8:1a (CBD)

Contact Us
Email: info@fbcpf.org     

Phone: 865.453.4647
3290 Parkway, Pigeon Forge, TN 37863



Name:

Address:  

Phone #:

Email Address:               

If yes, where?

Please check all boxes that apply

Do you have a home church?      
            

              Yes             No

Connect Card
October 15, 2023

We are so glad you are here today!

If you will, please complete this portion
of the bulletin, tear it off, and drop it in
the offering plate later in the service.

Today, I prayed to receive Jesus
Christ as my Savior and Lord.

I want more information about:
     

following Jesus

baptism

joining the fellowship of First              
Baptist Church 
  

**Use the reverse for Prayer Requests**

Pastor Rob Peters has lived in Virginia,
Tennessee, Texas, South Florida, North Carolina,
and Georgia, and he is a graduate of Tennessee
Tech, Southwestern Seminary, and Southeastern
Seminary. Rob worked at Deloitte and at Ernst &
Young in the accounting and consulting practices
before entering the ministry where he has
served as the senior pastor at three churches of
varying sizes for the past 27 years.  

Today, Rob is the founder and president of
Corpus, Inc., a global church revitalization
ministry operating on five continents, in seven
languages, and with 17 different denominations
using the resources. Corpus helps church
leaders revitalize their church, and Rob has a
forthcoming book called The Overseer: The
Missing Jewel in the Crown of Glory. 

Rob serves as a Transitional and Revitalization
Pastor in various churches in the metro Atlanta
area.

Pastor Rob has been married to Wendy for 25
years and they have three children ages 10 – 20
who keep them busy with school, sports and
church activities.

Fill a shoebox and return it to the church.

Fill a shoebox online. The $25 covers the
contents and the shipping costs. Scan the
QR code below to go to the site. 

We will collect shoeboxes through November
12. Later, we will need help to check the boxes
and deliver them to the collection site.

Operation Christmas Child materials are still
available. 

You can help us meet our goals in one of three
ways:

Donate $10 to FBC to pay for 
shipping the boxes. Write 
“SHOEBOX” in the memo of your 
check or online donation. 

change a child’s life
F I L L  A  SHOEBOX

Read on to see how you can help.

to go to 
our website

Church Staff:
Dr. Terry Kirby, Pastor                            pastorterry@fbcpf.org
Linda Woodward, Choir Dir.                            music@fbcpf.org
Shannon Whaley, Worship Ldr.                 shannon@fbcpf.org
Brian & Shannon Whaley, Youth Ldrs.          youth@fbcpf.org
Wendy Freels, Financial Admin.                    wendy@fbcpf.org
Wendy Nichols, Nursery Coord.                  nursery@fbcpf.org
Doug Sawyer, Media Tech                                doug@fbcpf.org
John Fedoronko, Maintenance/Security          john@fbcpf.org

Please welcome Pastor Rob Peters as he speaks
today while Pastor Terry and Jeana are on a well-
deserved vacation. 


